
May 6, 2019

WILLIAMSBURG HOA 
NEWSLETTER 

Annual HOA Meeting 
Please mark your calendars for the upcoming HOA annual meeting on Monday, May 13th.  The 
meeting will held at Plainfield Christian Church at 7:00pm in room #102.  As a reminder your dues 
will need to be paid in order to vote at the meeting.  We look forward to seeing you next week.  


Garage Sale 
The annual neighborhood garage sale will be held on Saturday, June 8th.  Be sure to get your 
garage sale permit from the Town of Plainfield.


New Website 
Please click here to view our new website or you can find it by visiting 
www.williamsburginthewoods.org.  This is a great resource to keep our neighborhood informed.  


Email Address  
Please provide your email address if we do not have one on file.  This allows us to provide much 
more timely communication to our neighbors as well as save on printing costs.  In addition, all 
households with an email address on file receive a $5 discount on your annual dues.  Your email 
address will not be shared outside of the HOA or published in the directory.  Please email 
williamsburg.plainfield@gmail.com if you would like to be added to the distribution list.   Thank you 
to all neighbors who have already provided your email.


Irrigation Schedule 
As we start to transition into summer please be mindful of your irrigation schedule while school is in 
session.  I know many like to water in the morning but that forces kids walking to the bus stop to 
dodge the water or walk in the road.  Let's do our part to keep our kiddos safe.  


Pet Etiquette 
Please be a good neighbor and pickup after your pet.  We have received some recent complaints 
about unwanted deposits being left behind.  
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